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February 27, 2019
Via Overnight Delivery & E- File

Ms. Darlene K. Standley, Asst. Chief - Telecommunications
Tennessee Public Utility Commission

502 Deaderick Street

4th Floor

Nashville, TN 37243

RE: Birch Communications, LLC
Notice of Company Name Change
Company ID 128412

Dear Ms. Standley:

The original and four (4) copies of this letter are submitted on behalf of Birch Communications, LLC
(“Company”) to notify the Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) that the Company is
changing its name to Fusion Cloud Services, LLC effective April 1, 2019. The Company is authorized as a
Competing Telecommunications Service Provider pursuant to Docket 99-00644 and filed Notice of Intent
to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation in January 2018.

The Company has registered its new name with the State of Tennessee. Enclosed as Exhibit A is a copy of
documentation on the registration of Fusion Cloud Services, LLC with the Tennessee Department of
State, Division of Business Services.

The General Surety Rider amending the Company’s Bond to reflect the change in Company name will be
sent under separate cover.

A notice of change in Company name will be provided to Tennessee customers via a bill message. This
change in corporate name will have no effect on the services offered to the Company’s Tennessee
customers.

The Company respectfully requests the Commission to change the Company’s name to Fusion Cloud
Services, LLC in all Commission records effective April 1, 2019. Upon approval of this name change the

impany will - an updated a ss tariff title pi .

Also enclosed is a check for $25.00 to cover the filing fee.
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Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date-stamping the extra copy of this cover letter and
returning it to me in the self-addressed, stamped envelope provided for that purpose.

Any questions you may have regarding this filing should be directed to my attention at 407-740-3031 or
via email to sthomas@inteserra.com. Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Sincerely,

/s/ Sharon Thomas

Sharon Thomas
Consultant

cc: P. Hintz — Fusion (via Email)
tms:  TNI1901

Enclosures
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Exhibit A
Tennessee Secretary of State Documentation












